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This has been another successful year for the supporter’s association. 
 
The presentation disco was again a success and well attended. We were very 
lucky in gaining the services of Stephen Foster to compère so well and 
Christian Malcolm to hand out the prizes.  Christian was a popular choice 
judging by the number of photos taken and autographs. I would like to thank 
all who donated food and gifts for the raffle.  
 
With the majority of our home meetings all being in May our resources were 
stretched in providing refreshments.  Everyone came up trumps once again 
and we were able to provide our usual excellent service.  I must thank Gill in 
particular, who runs everything so well and keeps smiling even with the most 
awkward of customers.  We added some new people to our list of refreshment 
makers who supply us with tasty rolls, cakes and other goodies.  They have 
my grateful thanks as we couldn’t do it without them. 
 
The summer barbecue was again a success.  Thanks to all the burger flippers 
and onion choppers. 
 
We would welcome more people to join the committee.  The Supporters 
Association is run quite informally and meets in the evening roughly once a 
month.  We would welcome some new faces and new ideas, so why not give 
it a try? 
 
Finally, I would like to thank my secretary Gill, for all her hard work, my 
treasurer Colleen for keeping a close eye on the funds and all the other 
committee members for their help and enthusiasm over the past year. 
 
Jane Pattle 
Chairperson 
 


